Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, October 24, 1994

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule', Tom Davis, and Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM.

Two applications were received for the part time position of recreation director. Selectmen will review and make a decision.

There will be no meeting on the 31st.

Tom agreed to meet with Attorney Barry to view the Robinson property.

Intent to cut was signed for the Weston property.

Quite claim deed on the Cunningham property was signed by the Board of Selectmen.

A tax warrant was signed for the collection of taxes on the Cunningham property.

The selectmen discussed the Conval School bill. The attorney has advised the town to pay the Conval School System based on the correct equalized value. A motion was made to follow the advise of the attorney. Tom voted in favor of calculating the correct amount due the school based on the latest valuation. Second Dave. All in favor. So moved.

The Whitton House has been renamed the Aiken House. This is the building which was purchased by Mr. Rymes with the intention of donating it to the Town next year.

Selectmen would like to see the road agent attend the seminar on deicing. He will be advised of this.

Selectmen questioned the number of days the road side mowing will take.

A letter will be sent to Mr. & Mrs. Lee regarding their road. All three selectmen went to check out the condition of the road and found it no worse than many others which are still in need of repairs and in some cases better than others. Due to the configuration of their property nothing more can be done to correct some of the concerns mentioned in their letter.

Tom moved to accept the minutes of October 3rd and 10th as written. Second, Dave. All in favor. So moved.

Meeting adjourned 7:40 PM